

December 3rd., 2017.

Stephen Perkins Esq., Catering & Retail Services, The House of Lords. LONDON SW1A 0PW

Dear Mr Perkins,

I regret that I feel it necessary to write this letter.

and I hosted a lunch	in the Peer's Dining Room.
The food was appalling. Two had smoked salmon, which was excellent. The other starters were not good, and some of the guests left them. The main course for some, including myself, was roast beef. I was assured that it was cooked rare. It was grossly overcooked, and so tough that it was almost impossible to cut with a knife, and uneatable. All of those who had ordered it, left it. Others had cod which they said was not up to standard. If I had been in any other restaurant, I would have sent the food back and refused to pay the bill.	
It was a huge embarrassment to have to apologise to my guests. Something really must be done to ensure that such a situation doesn't arise. Especially, as I know	
that the intention is to widen u	p the opening of the Dining Room to the Public.
I feel that my bill of taking into acco no complaints about neither the cheese nor	ount the quality of the meal, was excessive. I have the drinks.
Yours sincerely,	